

November 1, 2019

Dr. Adena Williams Loston President St. Philip's College 1801 Martin Luther King San Antonio, TX 78203

Dear Dr. Loston:

I am writing to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated October 28, 2019, notifying the Commission of the appointment of Dr. Melissa Guerrero as your institution's Accreditation Liaison, effective immediately. We have updated our records to reflect this change.

Thank you for providing this information to the Commission.

Sincerely,

Belle S. Wheelan, Ph.D.

President

BSW:rb

cc: Dr. Melissa Guerrero 🗸

Dr. Patricia L. Donat

Belle S. Wheelow